
I do not support any amendments to change the power of the Commonwealth over the

States – in this case the ACT.
It is clear that the objective is to enable legislation for future euthanasia and
homosexual marriage by a stealthy way. This would then cause a ripple effect and
other states would also follow. A minority group should not be allowed to bring in
these changes not desired by the majority of Australians.
 
 


